
FRIENDS

Crosshill is supported by a fantastic team of staff, parents & helpers
who make up our Friends Association. Informal meetings are held
once a term where everyone is welcome to attend & join in to:

OF CROSSHILL SCHOOL

Share ideas for activities & events for families, friends & the
school community

Make friends & socialise 

Enjoy being part of a group that creates fun &
enjoyment for the school families, friends & community

JOIN NOW

Previous activities & events have included: Let's get cooking days,
Bollywood nights, hoedown dances, coffee mornings, pantomimes,
quiz nights, beetle drives & trips.

Contact Heather Sweeney in the school office for more information
about the association.  Heather can be contacted on 01254 667713
or email HSweeney834@crosshill.blackburn.sch.uk. 

www.crosshillblackburn.co.uk


